
CITY OF WILLCOX  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 The Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on the proposed “Citizen Review 

Process” to be adopted as part of the Title 17 Zoning Code pursuant to §9-462.03.     

 

 The hearing will be held at 7:00 p.m. on September 3, 2014, at the City Council Chambers located at 

300 W. Rex Allen Drive, Willcox, Arizona.  The proposed ordinance can be reviewed at www.willcoxcity.org 

or additional information can be obtained by contacting the office of the City Clerk located at 101 S. Railroad 

Avenue, Suite B, Willcox, Arizona (520) 384-4271. 
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